CASA del SOL ACTIVITIES CLUB
JANUARY 5, 2022
The meeting was called to order by Acting President Chuck Schendler at 9:17 am.

The Secretary’s report was read. A motion to approve the minutes was made by
Alice Brandel, seconded by Pat Bateman. Motion carried.

The Treasurers report was read by Bob Snyder. The balance as of December 31,
2021 is $10,302.65. December income was $922.25 and expenditures were
$2,122.85. Ron Moss made a motion to accept the report, seconded by Larry
Marcoux. (License for movies was purchased in December)

Old Business: Movie license was purchased in December and is good for one
year.

Purchase for new carpet for the stage was tabled for another year at the
December meeting due to a shortage of money being earned.

New Business: It was decided to have the Patio Sale the last Friday in February,
the 25™, with Janice Wright, Joan Busch, Alice Brandel and Peggy Quinlan
heading the effort. The basket raffle will be conducted by June Johnson and

Pat Bateman.

Alice Brandel made a motion at 9:35 to adjourn the meeting seconded by Duane
Berns.

Respectfully submitted:

PEGGY QUINLAN



